
 

Thank you for your patience as the Town continues work on the red  

tide cleanup.  As we continue our efforts, we wanted to share information  

regarding disposal of dead sea life by residents, homeowners’ groups,  

resorts, and/or condo properties. 

 

 

 

  

For gulf side properties who are actively raking and removing material from 

their own beaches, your help is very much appreciated! 

  

Please continue to visit www.longboatkey.org for daily updates  

regarding the Town’s clearing efforts. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact Public Works at 316-1988. 

For Waste Management questions, you can contact them at 753-7591. 

http://www.longboatkey.org/

